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Ms. ABC
Nurse Recruiter 
Florida Hospital 
601 E Rollins St.
Orlando, FL 32803
Dear Ms. ABC, 
	 I am writing in regards to the employment opportunities offered by Florida Hospital for newly graduated registered nurses.
	I attend the University of Central Florida and my expected graduation date from the College of Nursing is August 2016. During my time in the nursing program, I have had the opportunity to develop nursing skills, gain a wide base of knowledge, and improve my interpersonal skills through both class time and clinical hours at local hospitals and in the community. In addition to the proficiencies and knowledge I’ve acquired, I have also been an active member of the Student Nurses Association and I am committed to serving the community and being engaged as an active participant in the nursing profession. 
I am currently working on completing my 180-hour Nursing Practicum at the Florida Hospital for Women, on the Perinatal High Risk Unit. I have also had clinical time on Progressive Care Units at Florida Hospital Orlando and Florida Hospital Winter Park and as a result, I am familiar with the Florida Hospital system and believe that I am a good fit with the culture of the hospital. The principle of a holistic healing approach resonates with me and the reason I chose to become a nurse – to heal the whole person. Additionally, the focus on serving the community and the commitment to diversity and inclusion matches with my values and the quality of care I hope to provide as a nurse.  
I hope to translate some of my experiences detailed above and in the attached resume into new experiences providing effective, efficient, and caring patient care as a Florida Hospital employee. Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to hearing from you. 
Best, 
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